
Yr 2  Wren Class Autumn 2018 

Nature Detectives will begin on the 18
th

 September.  

If you would like to join us please sign up on our class notice board. 

  London calling to the faraway towns… 
Wren class have received a letter from Buckingham Palace, the Queen has requested our help. She needs to deliver a speech at 
Christmas. She will have to reflect upon our country’s past and present and look to the future of both the country and the 
capital.  

Unfortunately, she is having a little trouble with her memory lately and has recruited historians and geographers from Wren 
class to help her. 

This term the children will explore two topics: London and Fame, Fortune & Fire. 

For the first two weeks of term, Wren class will become geographers and explore both our country and capital city. 

Texts: Katie in London The Queen’s Hat 

English: To start the term will explore writing recounts. 

Maths: For our first unit this term we will revisit place value within 100. 

Science: We will continue our work from the summer term and focus on the basic needs of animals including humans. We will 
look at healthy eating, exercise and hygiene. 

Geography: Wren class will identify the UK, its countries, capital cities and seas. We will explore London’s key landmarks. 

RE: With Mrs Pemberton, Wren class will look at 
celebrations. 

PSHCE: Our first unit this term will be ‘rights rules 
and responsibilities’. 

Art: We will explore hands for our whole school art 
project. 

 

 

 

Music: We will follow the Charanga music unit I 
Wanna Play in a Band. 

Computing: The children in Wren class will each 
contribute to a class PowerPoint. 

PE: We will be developing ball skills through our PE 
fundamentals unit. 


